
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Monday,	22	May	2017		
1:18:54	PM	
	
By	having	solar	panels	I	believe	that	we	are	contributing	to	a	cleaner	and	
healthier	environment.	Wes	signed	an	agreement	6	years	ago	for	a	feed	in	tariff	
of	66c,	this	was	when	he	the	panels	were	a	lot	more	expensive	than	they	are	
now.		The	Government	then	broke	the	agreement	and	dropped	the	tariff	to	60c	
and	now	6c.	We	supported	the	scheme	because	we	wanted	to	contribute	to	a	
healthier	environment	for	our	children,	grandchildren	and	future	generations.		It	
would	be	justice	that	we	be	rewarded	with	an	increased	solar	price.	
	
Vicki	Carroll		
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